
04/11/2020 

MRS Susan Blease 
ST 
NSW 
susielodge@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

There definitely needs to be an entry / exit point to Forest Way preferably with traffic lights as 
part of the redevelopment of Forestway Shopping Centre. The residential back streets will not 
be able to cope with triple amount of traffic if this is not the case. What about emergency 
services - Police, Ambulance and Fire Brigade - they will be impacted greatly and in any life 
threatening situation may be hindered which is not ideal and would not reflect favourably on 
Northern Beaches Council. Limited residential parking is already a major issue and it is near 
impossible for two cars to pass each other without one car having to pullover to the side - so 
what is going to happen when a higher volume of traffic and trucks have to use these roads? It 
will be dangerous for all road users, pedestrians, cyclists, school children. Please reconsider 
this decision for health, safety and well being of all the community. 
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